
 

 

  

 

Publication of Revised Register of Electors 
 
 

 
Notice is hereby given, in accordance with the Representation of the People Act 1983, 
that a revised version of the Register of Electors for the Wigan Metropolitan Council 
area will be re-published on 1 February 2023.  
 
The revised register will incorporate the changes to ward boundaries, ward and Parish 
names and polling districts implemented in accordance with The Wigan (Electoral 
Changes) Order 2022 and the conclusion of the Review of Polling Districts, Polling 
Places and Polling Stations Review 2022. The revised wards will become effective at 
the Local and Parish elections scheduled for Thursday 4 May 2023.   
 
Electors registered in the area need take no action as a result of this notice, however 
prospective candidates and their agents and political parties should take note that the 
electoral numbers of registered electors will change as a consequence of the re-
publication. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the Register of Electors or the changes to the 
Register due to the ward boundary changes please contact Electoral Services by e-
mail: elections@wigan.gov.uk or by phone 01942 827168.  
 
The register will be available for inspection during normal office hours at Wigan Library, 
Wigan Life Centre, The Wiend, Wigan WN1 1NH and Leigh Library, Turnpike Centre, 
Civic Square, Market Street, Leigh WN7 1EB 
 
 
 
 
Alison McKenzie-Folan 
Electoral Registration Officer 
Dated: 16 January 2023 

 


